
Welcome to Camp 
Ladybug 2023!

Time Travel
Molly is returning as your Camp Ladybug Director 

this year! This is her 16th summer at camp. Molly is a 
high school autistic support teacher and teaches 

9th-12th grade. She loves teaching but Camp 
Ladybug is what she truly enjoys most during the 
year. In her free time she likes to cook, read, and 

watch Criminal Minds. She can’t wait to see everyone 
this summer!

Sophia will be attending Camp Ladybug for her 
third year but her first year as assistant director. In 
her free time she loves baking with her sisters and  
playing the violin. She can’t wait for an exciting 

summer at camp!

Keerston is so excited to be with Camp Ladybug for her 
second Summer! She has recently graduated from West 

Chester University and in August she will be attending the 
University of Pittsburgh for occupational therapy! 

Keerston also spends her days practicing and coaching 
gymnastics. She can’t wait for another great Summer!

This is Janelle! She has been helping with 
camp ladybug for six years. This will be her 
second year on the staff. She loves playing 

tennis and hanging out with her friends. She 
can’t wait for another fun summer at camp! 



This is Pati Stark and this is her 7th year with Camp 
Ladybug, but her first year as a staff member. She 
enjoys being at the beach and playing with her cat, 

Tiggar. Pati is looking forward to a fun year with the 
campers. 

Wednesday 6/14: UDS Dogs Visit

Thursday 6/15: Ryan the Bug Guy Visit

Please see a staff 
member at pickup 
or dropoff if you 

would be 
interested in 

donating a snack 
for one day of 

camp! 
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This is Eden and she so excited to be at camp again this 
summer! She has helped at camp as a volunteer for many 

years. This year Eden will be acting as one of our fill in staff 
on days when other staff will be out. She is recent high 

school graduate and in the fall will be attending Grove City 
College, majoring in special education. She loves to read, get 

coffee with friends, and spend time with family! 

This is Jillian, she has also agreed to fill in for staff when they 
are out. This will be her first summer helping with Camp 

Ladybug, and she could not be looking forward to it any more 
than she is! She is a rising senior at Etown High School where 
she is involved in cross country, marching band, and student 
council. Over the summer, she enjoys babysitting, teaching 
swim lessons, running, reading, and squeezing in some time 

with friends. She cannot wait to have a blast getting to know the 
campers this summer!


